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Shri Shashi Shekhar Vempatiji,
Chief Executive Officer,
Prasar Bharti House, New Delhi.

Subject: Request to issue order to grant Non-Productivity Linked Bonus (Ad-hoc
Bonus) to PB Employees for the financial year 2020-2021.

Respected Sir,

With due rega=ds, we want to bring your kind attention on Bonus issue of Prasar Bharati
Engineering Employees recruited after 05/ 10/2007.Sir, as you know that Prasar Bharati
employees are getting bonus after the approval of Prasar Bharati Board since last two
financial years.We as Prasar Bharati Engineering Employees want to express our
gratitude towards your ge~erous gesture of extending benefits of non-productivity linked

bonus to Prasar Bharati Employees for financial year 2018-19 and 2019-20.(copy
enclosed )

Sir as you know, for the last two years after the Finance Ministry issued the order for
bonus, Prasar Bharati also used to issue a separate order to give bonus to Prasar Bharati
employees, as a result of which Prasar Bharati employees got bonus.

Sir as you are aware that Finance Ministry has issued orders for Bonus for the year 2020-
21 on 18/10/2021 (copy enclosed). But It is very disheartening for Prasar Bharati
Employees even after so many days of this order, Prasar Bharati has not issued any order
regarding bonus, as a result of which all the Administrative head of Kendra/Station are
asking for separate Prasar Bharati order to grant bonus for Prasar Bharati Employees who
were recruited after 05/10/2007.

Sir It can be observed in our organization central government employees on
deputation and Prasar Bharati employees are on the same post and doing similar
work for the department but unfortunately the deemed deputation employees are
getting bonus and Prasar Bharati employees are deprived of bonus facility.



This has created a deep sense of apathy amongst the Prasar Bharati Employees
since they felt like being discriminated by not issuing order of Bonus from Prasar
Bharati.

With the above mentioned facts and figures we request your good self to kindly take
necessary steps to grant the Non Productivity Linked Bonus (Ad hoc bonus) for the year
2020-21 before Deepawali festival and so on to the employees of AIR &DD Joined after
05.10.2007 at par with the Central Government employees to avoid and further
discrimination on part of payment ofBonus.

An urgent intervention in this issue is requested.

Thanking you in Anticipation.
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Copy for Kind Information.

1. Ms. Mukta Goel, ADG(HR). AIR&DD, PB New Delhi.

2. Col. Brijesh Singh , ADG(F), Prasar Bharati New Delhi.

3. Shri C.K Jain, DDG(F), Prasar Bharati New Delhi.

4. ShriAlok Sharma , Director (PPC), Prasar Bharati New Delhi.
5. Office Copy.



